
    Seeking    

  Grandfriends  

  for Hopedale 

   Pre-school 

Volunteers 

Wanted for the 

Bright Beginnings 

Center 

We are looking for seniors who would like to 

volunteer in the classroom at the Bright Be-

ginnings Center.  Volunteers will interact 

with students in various ways; reading to 

students, helping them with their work or 

joining them for lunch. What a wonderful 

way to start the new year.  An interview 

and CORI check are required. 

Please contact Carole Mullen at the 

Hopedale Sr. Center (508)634-2208 for 

more details. 

COVID protocols are in place.  


